
 

 

11 March 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 8 PARENTS' EVENING – THURSDAY 12 MARCH 2020 
 
I wish to inform you that Y8 Parents' Evening is still going ahead, however In light of the current 
concerns over Coronavirus I would politely request that parents who may currently have a cold of 
flu-like symptoms do not attend the evening.   
 
If you wish, we will contact you by telephone about the progress of your son or daughter and I ask 
you to please contact us via the school website if you have any specific questions in relation to your 
son or daughter's progress. 
 
As you know, we pride ourselves on always being a very friendly school and whenever we meet our 
parents/carers on evenings such as this, there are always a lot of welcoming handshakes taking 
place.  However, following the most recent advice, I would ask that as a further precaution there are 
no handshakes tomorrow.   
 
Nevertheless, we still maintain our friendly school status and look forward to welcoming you to the 
school tomorrow on what will be a very informative evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


